
Big Bay Events Newsletter (11/17/23) 
 
Christmas Tree Lighting 
Saturday, December 2 at 6:00pm 
Powell Township Hall 
All are welcome to join together to light up the holidays. 
 
VOLUNTEERS Needed for Christmas Tree Lighting 
The Parks and Recreation committee is looking for some holiday help to be Santa's assistant, 
hot cocoa server, and food server 
Event info: Saturday, December 2, volunteers need to come early at 5:15 (the even begins at 
6:00pm) 
If you are interested, contact Kelli at treasurer@powelltownship.org 
 
Season of Sharing Fundraiser  
The Big Bay Stewardship Council (BBSC) is hosting a Season of Sharing Fundraiser. 
All funds go toward feeding Powell Township School students during Holiday and Spring Breaks 
Friday, December 1st at 6:00pm 
Thunder Bay Inn 
Live music, singalong, coffee/cider, cookes and a 50/50 raffle.  
Seeking a volunteer to sell raffle tickets, if interested, contact Kelsey at 
coordinator@bigbaystewardship.org 
 
Presbyterian Church Christmas Bazaar 
Saturday, November 25, 2023 
Presbyterian Church 
Bake sale and lunch 
10:00am - 3:00pm 
 
St. Mary's Church Bazar 
Saturday, December 9 
St. Mary's Church 
Homemade baked good, crafts, soup luncheon 
10:00am - 2:00pm 
 
VOLUNTEERS Needed for Big Bay Pathway 
Seeking some help grooming the Big Bay pathway, driving the side by side, pulling grooming 
equipment, etc. 
If you are interested, contact Coty at sorbyc68@gmail.com 
 
Big Bay Trail Pathway Update 
Bear Mountain and Ridgeline will be closed for the season 
 
Mark your 2024 Calendars: 
Parks and Recreation- 5-year Public Review Plan  
Wednesday, January 10th 
6:30pm – 7:30pm 
Township Hall, public is welcome, snacks will be served. 
_______________________________________________ 
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Publicity Links  
Draver Community Park receives $886,800 DNR SPARK Grant (10/12/23) 
 https://www.uppermichiganssource.com/2023/10/12/draver-big-bay-park-receives-886800-dnr-
spark-grant/ 
_____________________________________________ 
 
Information from Previous Newsletters:   
 
Senior Get Together 
Presbyterian Church 
Wednesdays from 10:00 - 12:00pm.  
Snacks, cards, puzzles, knitting, chatting and fun.    
  
Knitting Club 
St. Mary's Church Basement 
Mondays 10:00 - 12:00pm 
The group is through the RSVP (Retired Seniors Volunteer Program).  
___________________________________________ 
 
Parks and Recreation Email List 

• Please share the newsletter with your friends and family! If you know somebody who 
would benefit from our newsletter, send us their email 
to bigbaymichigan@gmail.com and we will add them to our list.  

• Do you want something in the next newsletter? Email Linda Ludwig 
at bigbaymichigan@gmail.com with your event details. 

• If you want to unsubscribe, kindly email us at bigbaymichigan@gmail.com 
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